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Council on University Planning and Budget 

March 28, 2014 

2:00 - 3:45 p.m.  

Blair Hall, Room 3108  

 

Notes 

 

 
Submitted by:  Mona Davenport  

Present:  Dr. Nadler, Zach Samples, Vance Woods, Ann Brownson, Grant Sterling, Jenny 

Sipes, Mona Davenport, Lynette Drake, a representative from the DEN and JG-

TC. 

Absent:  Christine Edwards, Debby Sharp, Christina Lauff 

 
The subcommittee met to finalize the subcommittee report to be submited to CUPB on April 4, 

2014. 


